
Respected sir, 

I am glad to inform you that BAGALKOT city chapter branch conducted a successful free 

surgical camp at Guledgudda CHC on 19.03.2017 

This camp was conducted in association with DEPT OF HEALTH & FW, DEPT OF 

SURGERY, and SNMC BAGALKOT.  

It was indeed very successful; we performed 10 free surgeries in selected patients. And many 

more patients were screened on out patient basis & optimal surgical advice was given. 

 

 

 


